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➢ Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all, and a warm welcome

to all the new Families who moved in this year.

➢ Annual Meeting Highlights

o Board was re-elected

o Annual Dues will remain at $190.00

o Finances are in order, all bills paid, came in under Budget

o 2021 Budget was approved.

o New Snowplowing Contractor hired

o All other Contractors will be retained from last year

➢ Other Items of Note/Reminders:

o Time to remove the political yard signs

o Remember to move your cars off the street on snow days so

we can properly plow the subdivision

o Do not run snowblowers before 7 am

o Do not shovel or blow snow off your driveway and back into

the street

o Please remove all trailers/cars under repair/and storage and

trash bins from driveways

o 2021 Dues notices will be sent out mid Feb.

o Daylight Savings Time starts March 14, and first day of Spring

is March 20!

Stay Warm All,   

Your SOHA Board 




